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Conducted (Project is either still in progress OR has ended, but report has not yet been 
officially submitted to providers): 

• 45-Day Education Screening 

• Governance Review 

• ERSEA Attendance Review 

• Safe Environments Review #1 
 

Completed (Project ended and report was officially submitted to providers):  

• December Review 
 

Disabilities Review: 

 
Area of Non-Compliance 

 

No Areas of Non-Compliance were  
identified during this review. 
 

 
Areas of Concern 

There was one (1) area of concern 
noted: 

• The signed/dated parent consent 
form had not been scanned into 
ChildPlus. 

Follow-Up Activities: 

This concern has been addressed/corrected by district staff. 
   

 
 
For more detailed information:  
Cassandra.Bentley@sanantonio.gov  
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